HF M

High-Flying

Date: May 19,2016

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn:  OET Dept.

Ref: FCC Class Il Permissive change for FCC ID: AZY-HF-LPB100
(Original Grant date: 12/23/2013 )
Applicant: High-Flying Electronics Technology Co. Ltd

Dear Examiner,

This is to request a Class Il permissive change for FCC ID: AZY-HF-LPB100 originally granted
12/23/2013

The major change filed under this application is:

Change #1: Device will also be suitable for use in “Portable” applications
(An SAR Exclusion report is provided to address the RF Exposure in portable use case.)

The EMC report remains valid as no changes have been made to the hardware nor firmware of this
module to support this change

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact David Crosby- a
local representative:

Name: David Crosby

Title: Consultant (representative for High-Flying Technology)
Crosby Engineering Services
1120 Larkin Valley Rd
Watsonville, CA 95076 ;

Email: dcrosby007@gmail.com

Ph:  408-448-6646

Sincerely yours,

Title: General Manager

Sen Xie,

\ Ltd
ihdng Road Pudong



